
St. Andrew’s Nursery School Summer Hours 

Monday through Thursday 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Friday– Office is closed. 

 
 St. Andrew’s Nursery School is seeking Substitute  

       Teachers and Substitute Teacher Aides for the 2025-2026 

school year. Teachers must have a Bachelor’s Degree with  

       Elementary and/or Early Childhood Education Certification.  

Teacher Aides are required to have an Associate Degree 

in Early Childhood, CDA, or equivalent.  Download an  

       application at www.standrewsnurseryschool.com. 

 

 There are limited openings available for the 2025-2026 

school year! If you (or any of your friends, family, or  

       neighbors) are interested in enrolling your children in the 

outstanding preschool program offered right here at St. 

Andrew’s, please call  the school office (610-666-6153) or 

check our website at www.standrewsnurseryschool.com.  

St. Andrew’s Nursery School is licensed by the PA  

Department of Education and accredited by the  

National Association for the Education of Young Children. 

 

 The Property Committee is busy over the summer getting 

the school ready for the 2025-2026 school year. Please  

       consider volunteering to help power wash the classroom 

chairs, clean the tables, and fix anything that might need to 

be fixed. We are really in need of volunteers to help with 

weeding the playground throughout the summer. If you can 

help, please let us know at the school office at  

       610-666-6153 or email the school officer at  

           registrar@standrewsnurseryschool.com 
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             A Look Ahead: 

Welcome to our 2025-2026 School Year! 

Hope you have a wonderful and restful  

summer. Our first newsletter 

will be posted in October. Please keep in 

mind the following events: 

Sept. 8: Parents Orientation @ 7:00 PM—

Parents only 

Sept. 9: First Day of School–  

Gradual Entry for 3B    

Sept. 10: First Day of School–  

Gradual Entry for 3A, 4A & 4B 

 

http://www.standrewsnurseryschool.com
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Show support for our school… 
 

 

 Printer Cartridge Recycling Program: You may send printer cartridges with your child. Ink  

        cartridges are taken to Staples for their reward program, which gives us a  discount on our office  

supplies. We welcome all  cartridges from you, your family, your friends, and your workplace! 

 

 

 

     Zwahlen Bucks: When you purchase a specialty apple or an “Avalanche”, mention St. Andrew’s  

 Nursery School and ask for a Zwahlen Buck. Just drop it in the container in the school foyer to later be  

 redeemed for cash. A delicious way to help St. Andrew’s Nursery School!  

 

 

 Penny’s by Plaza Flowers: 417 Egypt Rd., Audubon, PA – 610-630-8825.Join Plaza's Rewards Program 

and donate  your points to St. Andrew's for cash. Visit www.pflorist.com/rewards for more details. 

 

 

    School Store: Wear Amos with pride while supporting our school! Check our website at  

           www.standrewsnursery  school.com for prices on items such as t-shirts, sweatshirts, water bottles, tote  

bags, and magnets. More information available in the school office.  
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  For  your information… 

 St. Andrew’s Church: For those who have expressed an  

  interest in attending church services at  St. Andrew’s, please 

note that you are welcome to visit at any time.  Please call the 

Church Office (610-666-6577) and ask Lynette Becattini, 

Church Secretary for more information. 


